
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 17, 2005 

 

 

Honorable Michael S. D’Amato 

Alderman, 3
rd

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject: 3
rd

 and 6
th
  ALD.DIST. -FILE #041473 

   DESIGNATION OF THROUGH HIGHWAY ON 

  WEST McKINLEY AVENUE FROM THE  

  MILWAUKEE RIVER TO NORTH 6
TH

 STREET 

  AND EAST KNAPP STREET FROM THE 

MILWAUKEE RIVER TO NORTH BROADWAY    

 

Dear Alderman D'Amato: 

 

 Due to the improvements on West McKinley Avenue/East Knapp Street from North 

Water Street to North 6
th

 Street, the roadway now operates as a minor arterial and should be 

designated a through highway. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 17, 2005 

 

Honorable Mike McGee, Jr.  

Alderman, 6
th
 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject: 3
rd

 and 6
th
  ALD.DIST. -FILE #041473 

   DESIGNATION OF THROUGH HIGHWAY ON 

  WEST McKINLEY AVENUE FROM THE  

  MILWAUKEE RIVER TO NORTH 6
TH

 STREET 

  AND EAST KNAPP STREET FROM THE 

MILWAUKEE RIVER TO NORTH BROADWAY 

 

Dear Alderman McGee: 

 

 Due to the improvements on West McKinley Avenue/East Knapp Street from North 

Water Street to North 6
th

 Street, the roadway now operates as a minor arterial and should be 

designated a through highway. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 17, 2005 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 10
TH

 ALDERMANCI DISTRICT – FILE #041473 

  INSTALL 20 MILES PER HOUR 

  WHEN CHILDREN ARE PRESENT ON 

  NORTH HAWLEY ROAD FROM 

  WEST ST. PAUL AVENUE TO  

WEST MICHIGAN STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

 We are installing school speed limit signs to supplement the existing pentagon school 

signs.  We recommend posting 20 miles per hour when children are present on this roadway.  

The necessary legislation will be prepared and subsequently heard at the March 24, 2005 Public 

Safety Committee meeting. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 17, 2005 

 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 

Alderman, 12
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 12
TH

 ALDERMANCI DISTRICT – FILE #041473 

  INSTALL 20 MILES PER HOUR 

  WHEN CHILDREN ARE PRESENT ON 

  SOUTH CESAR E. CHAVEZ DRIVE FROM 

  WEST ORCHARD STREET TO WEST 

LAPHAM BOULEVARD 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 

 We are installing school speed limit signs to supplement the existing pentagon school 

signs.  We recommend posting 20 miles per hour when children are present on this roadway.  

The necessary legislation will be prepared and subsequently heard at the March 24, 2005 Public 

Safety Committee meeting. 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 

 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 


